
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
This is to inform that the Invitation to Bid and Procurement Activities on the 
PROCUREMENT OF BRAND-NEW MOTOR VEHICLES FOR THE USE OF 
INSURANCE COMMISSION’S (IC) EMPLOYEES with Project Reference No. 2021 
– 09 – 190 has been CANCELLED pursuant to Section 35.6 (c) of the Revised 
Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184. 
 
Please be guided accordingly.  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 

GREGORY VINCENT O. FERRER 

Head, Secretariat 
Bids and Awards Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


